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[Division 14

Hello Division 14!

[ hope that your July has been going well
as of yet! Summer is arguably the best
season of the year. I'm sure that each and
every one of you has an exciting event
coming up, whether it is a vacation,
working, or just laying in bed all day.
However, this is also a great time to
participate in service. I encourage all of

you to find ways to serve our community.




Youth Opportunities Fund

The Youth Opportunities Fund is a grant
opportunity for your school's club to lead a
service opportunity with fewer worries
about the financial concern. The
application date for this cycle is October 15,
2022. Your club can only receive ONE
grant per year. Additionally, a final report

on your grant is due by the end of the

year.



